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Vancouver, BC – January 5, 2018 – E3 METALS CORP. (TSX-V: ETMC, FSE: OU7A, OTC: 
EEMMF) (the “Company”, “E3” or “E3 Metals”) is pleased to announce that the Company has filed 
the NI 43-101 technical report for the North Rocky Property. The report is available on SEDAR at 
www.sedar.com as well as on the Company’s website. Please refer to the Company’s news release of 
November 20, 2017 for more details.  

 

About E3 Metals 

E3 Metals is a publically listed company in the emerging Petro-Lithium space (TSXV: ETMC). E3 has 
brought together an experienced team that has secured the lithium (and other mineral) rights to over 
570,000 hectares (~1.4 million acres) in Alberta covering the prolific Leduc Reservoir. Over 60 years 
of reservoir data from the oil and gas operators is readily available, and E3 has acquired this data to 
target its own sampling of the brines from existing wells. E3 Metals has developed a sizable lithium 
resource that can be potentially exploited by direct lithium extraction technologies currently under 
development by industry leaders. More information about E3 Metals can be found our website by 
visiting: www.e3metalscorp.com. 
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

Chris Doornbos (P.Geo), CEO and Director of E3 Metals Corp., is a Qualified Person a as defined by National 
Instrument 43-101 and has read and approved the technical information contained in this announcement 

This news release includes certain forward-looking statements concerning the development of the Company’s 
Alberta Petro-Lithium Project, the Company’s intention to establish a mineral resource estimate in respect of its 
Alberta Petro-Lithium Project and the results thereof, the reliability or accuracy of sampling results, the 
anticipated results of future sampling programs, the future performance of our business, its operations and its 
financial performance and condition, as well as management’s objectives, strategies, beliefs and intentions. 
Forward-looking statements are frequently identified by such words as “may”, “will”, “plan”, “expect”, 
“anticipate”, “estimate”, “intend” and similar words referring to future events and results. Forward-looking 
statements are based on the current opinions and expectations of management. All forward-looking information 
is inherently uncertain and subject to a variety of assumptions, risks and uncertainties, including the speculative 
nature of mineral exploration and development, fluctuating commodity prices, results of current and future 
testing, competitive risks and the availability of financing, as described in more detail in our recent securities 
filings available at www.sedar.com. Actual events or results may differ materially from those projected in the 
forward looking statements and we caution against placing undue reliance thereon. We assume no obligation to 
revise or update these forward looking statements except as required by applicable law. 


